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As an employee of a regional bank, I fully support this bill, Oregon Senate Bill 3. 

Financial literacy has always been important, but it has become an absolute 

necessity in the past few decades. The world of personal finance has become 

dauntingly complex and can be rampant with misinformation. We risk leaving behind 

large swaths of current and future generations to try and fend for themselves, unless 

we do something to help them navigate it. Please make this piece of legislation a 

reality for our students! 


